Name:      _______________________________
Address:   _______________________________

City, State, ZIP ___________________________

To 

Pat Quinn,
Governor,
214 State House,
Springfield, IL, 62706

Re: Reinitiating the University of Illinois Campus Wind Farm Project
Dear Governor Quinn,

I write to you as a concerned member of the University of Illinois community to ask for your support and assistance for the campus wind farm project, an initiative unilaterally cancelled by Chancellor Herman in December. Initiated by students five years ago, this project has been the centerpiece of the campus environmental movement, with substantial funds from student fees. I have appreciated your support of this, and other environmental efforts throughout the state, and remember your presence at the announcement of this project.
I believe that, in order to become a true leader in sustainability, we must show our commitment by investing in the needs of the future.  Efficiency can only take us so far.  This is exemplified in the Petascale Supercomputer, which will increase electricity use by over 25%.  Without investment in clean energy production now, the most advanced computer in history will be powered by fuel from the 18th century.   If we do not address clean energy generation, we will fail to be anything more than “less bad.”  
Furthermore, having wind generating capacity on campus provides excellent research and learning opportunities.  The “living learning laboratory” will manifest itself in every UIUC graduate having the possibility of studying a real clean energy solution, in every UIUC graduate having used clean energy themselves and every UIUC graduate having first-hand experience with noise, flutter, visibility and other issues involved with wind energy.  Faculty members have already begun to write proposals contingent on having the turbine on campus. Additionally, having one of the largest campus wind generating facilities in this country will pay off by helping to attract talented students and faculty to a university that takes sustainability seriously. Additionally, because of grants from the Illinois Clean Energy Community Foundation (ICECF) and our students, the university can implement this project for 40 cents on the dollar. Despite these troubled economic times, we feel that this project is extremely beneficial to the university and the state, and deserves to be completed. 
Over the winter break a determined group of faculty, staff and administrators have worked tirelessly to find ways to reinstate this project. Through their efforts, the university has been able to assuage the Illinois Clean Energy Community Foundation (ICECF) and GE, both of whom have indicated their displeasure at how you their contributions were treated as well as their last minute notification regarding the cancellation. In fact, GE has been persuaded to offer us a $300,000 discount on the purchase of the turbine. In recognition of this work as well as the massive student support for this project, the Student Sustainability Committee has voted to increase the student contribution to $500,000.
The upper echelon of our university’s administration has received due criticism due to its lack of transparency and refusal to engage stakeholders in decision making. Nonetheless, in the spirit of change called for by our new President, we appeal to the Chancellor to repair the damage done by his actions on this, and act to bring wind power to our campus, and ask for Your assistance in persuading him to do so. Please make the Campus Wind Farm a reality by contacting the Chancellor and expressing your support for this important project.
Sincerely,
